
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 22 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET?  

THE MONTH IS NEARLY GONE SO LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO WRITE YOUR LETTER 

TODAY. YOU DEFINITELY DO NOT WANT TO TAKE THE ADVICE OF A SIGN I HAVE 

HANGING IN MY OFFICE THAT READS, “NEVER PUT ‘TIL TOMORROW WHAT YOU CAN DO 

THE DAY AFTER TOMORROW!” I’M CONVINCED THAT IF THERE WERE NOT DEADLINES A 

LOT OF THINGS WOULD NEVER GET DONE.  

THESE TWO LISTENERS EMAILED THEIR LETTERS AND REFER TO THIS FRIDAY’S 

CONCERT. 

[Jane - Menominee, MI] Thank God for you!  The addition of your programming to my day makes a great 

difference.  I love the music as each song has a wonderful message and I am thankful for the wonderful 

concerts you arrange.  Looking forward to Friday! 

 [LYNETTE]  Hi Mike & Staff! So glad to hear today that Friday's concert is good to go. We bought our 

tickets a while back and planned a mini vacation down in Green Bay around it.  Also glad to hear that you 

aren't mailing the tickets.  Since it went to the last minute, I was afraid you would mail the tickets and we 

wouldn't get them before we left because we are going down on Wednesday.  It will be good to do 

something different since Covid 19 started. 

I have been listening to you for about 28 years, ever since my (then) fiancé brought me up north and had 

the station on.  We are now happily married and live up here full time.  Our favorite programs are the 

record requests on weekdays and Saturday, and "The Gospel Greats" which I am listening to right now.  I 

normally write my letter month letters during this program.  While I was writing this, I had the thought that 

you might want to consider airing the Gospel Greats during another period in the week to allow more 

people to hear it.  Hope you reach your letter month goal.  See you Friday at the Triumphant Quartet 

concert.  God's blessings on you all. 

 LYNETTE POINTS OUT A VERY IMPORTANT BIT OF INFORMATION REGARDING THIS 

FRIDAY’S CONCERT WITH TRIUMPHANT QT. BECAUSE IT WAS DECIDED SO LATE TO EVEN 

GO FORWARD WITH THE CONCERT, WE DECIDED NOT TO TRY TO MAIL OUT TICKETS LEST 

THEY NOT ARRIVE IN TIME. SO, THERE ARE NO TICKETS BUT, WE KNOW WHO YOU ARE 

THAT BOUGHT THEM AND WE’LL CHECK YOUR NAME OFF THE LIST AS YOU ARRIVE. 

‘TICKETS’ CAN BE PURCHASED ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. THEY ARE $20 EACH. OR CALL US 

AT 920-842-2900. 

HERE’S WHERE TO SEND YOUR LETTER MONTH LETTER: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 

54174. VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


